
MCGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL

Faculty of Arts

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

January 14, 1930.

Sir Arthur Currie, CLC.Ll.Cr.,

Principal, McGill University.

My dear Principal,

I am returning the letter of the Venerable 

Archdeacon Doherty to you, dated the 11th instant, for your files 

and a copy of my reply.

Yours very truly,

Ends. fi-/

Dean


